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SRCORl'.TY COQNCJ:L PRBSIDBffi' SAYS DATE FOR PORBJ:GN-MrNI:STBR-LEVBL MBBTING 

ON PROBLEMS IN FORMER YUGOSLAVIA WILL BK SBT AFTBR CONSULTATIONS 

Following consultations held this morning, the President of the Security 

Council, Yuliy M. Vorontsov (Russian Federation), made the following statement 

to the press: 

At present, intensive consultations are taking place between Ministers 

for Foreign Affairs of several States members of the Security Council on the 

problems of settlement in former Yugoslavia. These consultations will 

apparently be going on within the next several days. In these circumstances, 

there is no possibility to determine definitely the date for the Security 

council meeting at the level of Ministers for Foreign Affairs. The date for 

such a Security council meeting will be set later, given the results of the 

consultations. 
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